
‭Subject: Important Update: Change in Clinic Hours‬

‭Dear Clients,‬

‭We hope this message finds you and your beloved pets well. We are writing to inform‬
‭you of a change in our clinic hours effective June 17th, 2024. Due to an increasing demand‬
‭for earlier hours, we will be opening one hour earlier on all business days. At that time, we‬
‭will also start closing an hour earlier on most days. We understand that there are still some‬
‭clients‬
‭who need later appointments, so we will stay open until 7pm on two nights of the week to‬
‭accommodate everyone.‬

‭As of June 17th, 2024, the new clinic hours will be as follows:‬

‭● Mondays and Wednesdays: 9am - 7pm‬
‭● Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays: 9am - 6pm‬
‭● Saturday: 9am - 1pm‬
‭● Sunday: Closed‬

‭These adjustments have been made to better serve you and accommodate the growing‬
‭needs of our clients and patients. Our commitment to providing high-quality care‬
‭remains our top priority, and we believe these new hours will allow us to continue‬
‭delivering exceptional service and attention to your pets.‬

‭If you have any appointments scheduled outside the new hours, our team will reach out‬
‭within the next week to reschedule. We apologize for any inconvenience this‬
‭may cause and appreciate your understanding.‬

‭Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at‬
‭201-839-6939 or‬‭veterinairejc@gmail.com‬‭. Thank you‬‭for your continued trust and‬
‭support.‬

‭Warm regards,‬

‭Veterinaire Pet Care‬


